
David I Nelson 
 
Greeting and thank for review our comments. 

I hold that the right to life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness is self-evident and endowed by our 
creator.  Also life is precious from conception to our last breath.  That being said, and the fact that I am 
now 60 years old, further restriction on my/our right to defend ourselves with the best tools available 
should not be infringed. 

The insanity of proposing additional restrictions and laws on firearms, that only law abiding citizens will 
obey, all the while letting miscreants run amuck in Austin, is beyond comprehension.  Research the 
shooter and profile the likely shooter if you want to spend money on a solution. 

RED FLAG LAW – Please NO!  The lack of due process and opportunity for vindictive fraudulent claim 
abounds.  Have we NOT seen enough political targeting and vindictive use of the law and prosecutorial 
shenanigans? We would be going back to the 50s & 60s style policing. 

NO MORE “No-Knock” warrants.  What a bad idea, which seems to get people shot because someone is 
breaking down your door in a pre-dawn raid.   

Regards, 

David 


